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Message from Mr Green 

The sun is out, it feels like spring, and it’s time for our Easter holidays to begin! 

As we break up for Easter today, I can honestly say it has been a fantastic Spring term for us all here at 
Victoria. This past two weeks, we have been very busy completing Spring term assessments with the 

children before meeting in teams, and I am delighted with their progress and achievements. Staff throughout 
school are very excited to share the news of your child’s assessments with you in the parent consultations 

after Easter in week 2. I’d like to add a huge well done to our community – the support for our children has in 
no small part been a massive factor in their achievements here at VPA! The ambition of what we can still 

accomplish in the final term of the year is palpable, and something that we are very much looking forward to 
realising! 

We have had our annual Easter Egg competition this week and the entries have been flooding in! From 
Jurassic Park and Minecraft dioramas, to multiple egg recreations of the Easter story - we’ve had all manner 

of egg-centric scenes built to a high standard! It also wouldn’t be Easter without a good service and we’d like 
to thank Mr Greenfield-Myczko for organising another great event with Rolf and the team! We’d also like to 

say thank you to Mr White, whose performance at church was a fitting end to such a great event, as well as a 
big thank you to everyone who joined us in our Spring celebrations - it was a fantastic afternoon I am sure 

you will all agree! 

From all of us here at Victoria, have yourselves a wonderful Easter holiday and we will see you all on Monday 
15th April for our summer term. 

Reminder 
New FREE parent and child/children 

crafting class starting after Easter with 
Julie Parker from Leeds City College. Ask 

at reception for details or speak to 
Ms. Wathen or Ms. Dooley. 

All welcome so please join us on Thursday 
afternoons between 1.15pm and 3.15pm 

for a fun afternoon working with your 
child/children. 

Tea or coffee, cakes, have a chat whilst 
making new friends and enjoy learning 

new skills to help support your 
child/children. 

Attendance      
 

 

 

Well-done to ½ JR and 5ES who will be 
spending next week with Biscuit Bear! 

 

This week: 94.24% 

So far this year: 93.24% 

EYFS/KS1 winner: 94.7% 

KS2 winner:  99% 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Easter Church Service @ St Phillips Church 2024  

Walking on Sunshine, Whoa! 

The children were AMAZING and entertained us with a host of songs for Easter. An 
outstanding performance led by our very own Mr White on guitar of Walking on Sunshine 
was a real hit with the audience and the children. I would like to thank Reverend Rolf and 

his team for allowing us to celebrate Easter with him at the church. I would also like to 
thank every one of you and there were many, who came to support the children at church 

yesterday!  

  
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery Workshop 
 

Thank you all so much for joining our Nursery Easter Workshop! 
Grown-ups and children had an amazing time creating Easter decorations! 

 

          
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
    
          
 
 
 

 

Summer 1 Events 
Monday 15th April School Opens 

Thursday 18th April Class photos 

Friday 19th April SEND information parent coffee morning. Everyone 
welcome 

8.30am - 9.30am in the staffroom with Mr Cook 

Tuesday 23rd April Parent consultations 

Wednesday 24th 
April 

Parent consultations 

Wednesday 24th 
April 

Extreme readers event 

Friday 26th April Online safety parent coffee morning with Mr. McHale. 
Everyone welcome 8.30am-9.30am in the staffroom.  

Monday 29th April Summer Clubs begin 

Thursday 2nd May Wellbeing warrior trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Friday 3rd May SEND information coffee morning Autism with Mr. Cook. 
Everyone welcome 8.30am-9.30am in the staffroom. 

Monday 6th May Bank holiday Monday school closed. 

Friday 10th May Pupil voice parent coffee morning with 
Mr. McHale. Everyone welcome 8.30am-9.30am in the 

staffroom. 

Monday 13th May Key stage 2 SATS week 

Monday 20th May Year 6 cycling commences with Bikeability 

Monday 20th May Poetry Slam Launch – More details will follow. 

Thursday 23rd May Maths City Trip 

Friday 24th May School closes for half term holiday! 

Monday 3rd June School re opens for Summer 2 



  
  



 

 
 
 


